
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Application of Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
for Approval of 2013-2014 Energy Efficiency 
Programs and Budget (U39M).

Application 12-07-001 
(Filed July 2, 2012)

Application of San Diego Gas & Electric 
Company (U902M) for Approval of Electric and 
Natural Gas Energy Efficiency Programs and 
Budgets for Years 2013 through 2014.

Application 12-07-002 
(Filed July 2, 2012)

Application of Southern California Gas Company 
(U904G) for Approval of Natural Gas Energy 
Efficiency Programs and Budgets for Years 2013 
through 2014.

Application 12-07-003 
(Filed July 2, 2012)

Application of Southern California Edison 
Company (U338E) for Approval of Energy 
Efficiency and Demand Response Integrated 
Demand Side Management Programs and 
Budgets for 2013-2014.

Application 12-07-004 
(Filed July 2, 2012)

(CONSOLIDATED)

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION

Pursuant to Rule 8.4(a) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte

communication. The communication occurred on Tuesday, April 9, 2013, at

approximately 4:00 p.m. at the offices of the California Public Utilities Commission. The

communication was oral and included a handout, which is attached. [(Rule 8.4(a)(c)]

Sidney Dietz, Director, Regulatory Relations, PG&E, initiated the communication

SB GT&S 0310843



with Michael Colvin, Advisor to Commissioner Mark Ferron. Also present for PG&E

were: Janice Berman, Senior Director of Customer Energy Solutions EE Strategy; and

Al Gaspari, Principal, Customer Energy Solutions Billing Products. [Rule 8.4(b)]

Mr. Dietz stated that PG&E supports third-party financing for EE, and wants the

pilots to succeed. Ms. Berman stated that PG&E wants to proceed quickly, and expects

the pilots to succeed without the use of features such as transferability without consent.

Mr. Gaspari stated that these features are not required for the success of the pilots

[Rule 8.4(c)]

Respectfully submitted

/s/ Brian K. Cherry______
Brian K. Cherry
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

P.O. Box 770000, Mail CodeBIOC 
San Francisco, CA94177 

Phone: 415-973-4977 
Fax: 415-973-7226 
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com

Attachment

Dated: April 12, 2013

SB GT&S 0310844

mailto:BKC7@pge.com

